
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
STAGE 2 RESTRICTIONS 

 
FROM 3PM ON FRIDAY 5th JUNE 2020  

 

PLEASE FOLLOW ALL SIGNAGE IN COUNCIL AREAS 
 
Camping Facility and Camping areas at Hamilton and Dunrobin will open for use from 

Friday 5rd June at 3pm.  Social Distancing must be observed and no more than 20 People. 

 

Public Halls and Community Halls – can only be used if pre-booked. Cleaning will occur 

prior to use and after use. Social distancing must be observed and a maximum of 20 people if 
distancing rules can be applied.  A Safety Checklist must be completed and submitted with booking.  
If booking for an event a Safety Plan will be required. 

 

Parks, Reserves and Playgrounds – are open for up to 20 people – social distancing must 

be observed.  The playground equipment is not sanitised. 
 Unwell children should not use the playground equipment or play with other children 
 Children’s hands should be cleaned thoroughly before and after using the equipment.” 

 

Recreation Grounds can be used for up to 20 people, social distancing must be observed. 

Bookings required and a Safety Plan submitted. The following must be observed and no spectators at 
this time: 
 
Training  
 Get in train and get out, no mingling  

 No more than 20 people  

 Not more than 1-person p/4sqm  

 Non-contact skills training  

 Kicking, handballing, running, fitness, hand/ball skills and game education  

 Can use skipping ropes, mats, other equipment as required  

 Stagger training groups  

 Arrive dressed to train  

 Log attendance  

 Briefings in advance  

 Maintain social distance between activities  

 No unnecessary social gatherings.  

The change rooms are to remain closed and not to be used at this time. 

Council Offices remain closed to the public.  Scheduled to re-open on Monday 15th June 2020.  

Staff are still working and are available to serve you by phone and email. 

Camping Facility at Bothwell to remain closed.  Scheduled to re-open on Monday 15th June 

2020. 
 

Bothwell Visitor Centre remains closed. 
 
Shack visits and State wide boating resumes 


